
 

 

Department of Energy 
 

Bonneville Power Administration 
PO Box 3621 

Portland, OR 97208   

                          

 TRANSMISSION SERVICES 

April 26, 2016 
 

In reply refer to:  Salem-Albany No 2 line rebuild 

 

Line: Salem-Albany No 2 

Project: 28-mile Line Rebuild 

Dates: April – November 2016 

 

Dear Landowner: 

 
This letter is to notify you of the Bonneville Power Administration’s (BPA) planned Salem-Albany No. 2 

transmission line rebuild project, scheduled to start the week of April 25
th
.  The project includes 

replacement of aging transmission line wood poles, hardware and conductor wire.  Necessary road 

improvements will be completed in conjunction with the line work.  BPA crews and contractors plan to 

use both new and established access routes to reach the work sites.  If access is restricted, a representative 

from BPA will contact you to discuss.  This project is necessary to maintain system reliability and to 

ensure the electrical facilities meet demand for years to come.  Please contact a member of BPA’s project 

team if you have any questions or concerns and to address any issues that may impact the work area.   

See the Project Team Contact List below:   

   

Project Team Contact List 

 BPA       toll free at 1-800-836-6619 

 Jim Clark   BPA Realty Specialist (503) 304-5906 Land Questions 

 Allison Krasnow K2 Environmental (541) 385-6028 Land Liaison 

 Amanda Williams BPA Project Manager (360) 619-6634 Project Questions 
 

Mail correspondence to:  Bonneville Power Administration 

Real Estate Field Services (TERR-3) 

TER ID: 12-0091 

P.O. Box 3621 

Portland, OR  97208  

BPA thanks you in advance for your help in maintaining a safe and reliable transmission system. 

 
 

 


